RESSE : LLOYD’S REGISTER, STEINHOEFT, HAMBURG.

TELEPHONE: 36 42 35.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
3, Steinhoeft,

Dear Mr. 'eﬁk’
Tt has just occurred to me that T have made

a mistake in regard to the putioularWa&w

Entry Report on the "Congénien® X eport o ,-.1,".’5,- §
for the flywheel shaft in this ship, Thi ‘ghaft 1is actually

stamped s
Tloyd's 4830 J.S.H, No.395 f’?.z,”js.

T would be much obliged if you will be good
enough to correct the report accordingly.

Thanking you in anticipation, and with kind
regards,

Yours sincerely

Vo 3

W.D.Heck,Beq.,

w39 '3\- 0685



